
        
  

 

 

 

       Nursery Holiday Home Learning 

Dear parents and carers, 

Our topic for next term is Beautiful Beasts. We will read books about 

minibeasts. We have given links to videos that show the story being read for 

you to share with your child. 

Listen to the story about minibeasts: 

                      https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Jnk3XApKBg 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I7aHXEsdFQ4 

 

Use this recipe and make some playdough. With the playdough, get your child to practise 

squeezing, rolling, and pinching the playdough. Can you make a minibeast? Can you describe a 

minibeast?  

Name writing 

During the holiday, please make sure your child practises writing 

their name. The first letter should be a capital letter, and the 

rest should be lowercase letters. Start with the first two letters 

and then gradually build up the name until they can write their full 

name. 

 

Maths:  

Support your child with recognising numerals so they 

can match the amount to the correct numbers. 

Practise ordering numerals and talk about which digit 

comes before or after.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Jnk3XApKBg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I7aHXEsdFQ4


You can ask your child to write numbers on a piece of paper (0 - 5) and then collect many 

objects around the house or draw that many lines/circles.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a happy, safe and restful half-term! 


